NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
December 2016
The NHHS Site Base meeting scheduled on December 21 has been cancelled.  Due to Christmas break and several members out of town, we were unable to reschedule and have a quorum. The next meeting is scheduled on January 18, 2017.
